
 

Music 

Kindergarten – Fifth Grade 

As we start the new school year, there’s much going on all over the school.  In addition 
to school-wide projects, there’s a lot of fun and preparation going on in the music room. 
The 4th graders are preparing a program in honor of our veterans during 
November.  5th graders are learning music for their DARE graduation the last of 
November. 3rd graders will be beginning recorders the last of September and will have a 
concert late winter.  1st and 2ndgrades have begun rehearsal on a Christmas musical to 
be presented in December. Exact dates of these programs will be published at a later 
time. 

Hope to see you there! 

 


